
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

August Newsletter – part 2 
 

On Sunday 5
th

 August members attended an excellent herd visit to Ian 

Nimmo’s, Maraiscote herd 

There was an excellent show of cows, calves and bulls, viewing progeny and 

stock bulls including Bassingfield Machoman, Rutland Jetset, Goldies Comet, 

Millgate Jukebox and Maraiscote Javelin. 

 

Great Yorkshire Show  

On Thursday at the Great Yorkshire show was the people’s choice competition 

where Will Barker, Andrew Barker and Jack Walmsley of Tancredgrange herd 

and Matthew Clark of Mayfields herd took to fancy dress to encourage the 

public to buy British beef. Congratulations to them on coming 4
th!!

 

 

 
 

Herd visits to W Barron and J Murray’s is to be held on Sunday 26th 
August 

Members to arrive at John Murrays – Glebe Farm, West Butsfield, Tow 
Law, Bishop Auckland, County Durham DL13 4JD at 10am for herd visit, 
stock judging and lunch and then continue onto Willy Barron’s at around 

2pm for the next herd visit and stock judging. Please let Annabel know 
numbers by Monday 20th August.  

 
Chairman: 
Mr Karl Suddes 
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Bull and heifer derby-  

All the 1st and 2nd prize winners at shows held within the North East 
qualify to the bull and heifer derby with judge Alan Morgan. These 

animals must be born in 2017 and must be homebred. It is to be held on 
Monday the 24th September at Nidderdale Show, Pateley Bridge. 
Please call Susan Monk the secretary, to book your place on 01969 

650129 
 

 

Annual General Meeting - ****CHANGE OF DATE**** 

To be held on Thursday 4th October 2018 at 7.30pm at the Bay 
Horse, Goldsborough with guest speaker John Mason talking about 

his ILC trip to America. Hope to see as many members there as 
possible. Also, a free supper of sandwiches and chips is provided 
 

 
Club Dinner 
This year’s annual dinner and herd competition results will be held on 

Saturday 6th October at The Bridge Inn, Walshford at 7 for 7.30pm. Once 
again tickets are £22 per person, with a roast dinner buffet. PLEASE 

NOTE anyone requiring Vegetarian option must let Phyllis know when 
booking their tickets. Rooms are available, but you must let Phyllis know 
as soon as possible to get them booked in time. The annual tombola will 

also take place, so prizes will be required. For tickets please contact 
Phyllis on 07808916636. PLEASE MAKE SURE ANY TROPHIES ARE 

RETURNED FOR THE HERD COMPETITION. 
 


